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Fisher Lake Improvement S.A.D. #2 
First Public Hearing 

5/17/22 

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Laureto at 7:00 PM in the Township Hall.   

Roll Call – P. Laureto, T. Laureto, D. Lewis, and J. Peppler were present.  Several members of the public 
attended. 

The agenda was presented.  Motion J. Peppler, support D. Lewis, to approve the agenda as presented.  
Motion unanimously carried. 

All board members stated they had no conflict of interest with any items on the agenda. 

Public Comment:  none 

Supervisor Laureto reviewed the History of the S.A.D., described the proposed Lake Improvement Project, 
described the costs involved with the improvement and the source of funds for the project.  Laureto also 
described the S.A.D. requirements that have been completed, the requirements that still need to be completed, 
and he presented the Special Assessment District Roll. 

Public Comment:  Andy Dupont thanked Joe and Barb Bakus for working with Tamarack Cove on an agreement 
to reinstall the seawall.  He also thanked the Township for the dredge that occurred last fall and said it was the 
best yet. 

Barb Backus thanked the Township for the dredge.  She said that her parcel has lost a lot of land because the 
seawall was removed.  She questioned why the proposed rebuild of the wall would be 100 feet because she 
thought the wall that was removed was 75 feet and asked if the hydrologist recommended 100 feet. 

Treasurer Lewis produced paperwork verifying that 100 feet of wall had been removed. 

Barb Smith asked who made the decision to remove the wall? 

Andy DuPont explained the history regarding the removal of the wall. 

Barb Smith asked how the costs were calculated and questioned why the S.A.D. parcels have to pay when 
anyone in the Township can use the lake. 

Supervisor Laureto explained how the costs were calculated and explained that since the Township matches the 
money collected from the S.A.D., in effect, all taxpayers are contributing.   

Andy Dupont asked the Township Board to communicate with the Gass’s with signage, etc. 

Joe Backus asked about the contract with Chris Grobbel. 

Board Member Comments:  none 

Meeting adjourned at 7:37 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pam Laureto, Township Clerk
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